
SHUTTLEWAGONShuttleTrakMOBILE EQUIPMENT MANAGER
MANAGE YOUR SHUTTLEWAGON  FROM YOUR WEB BROWSER

get all the information you need to monitor 

and manage your Shuttlewagon while it’s on 

the move or in use- all on a single screen,   

accessible anytime from any computer or     

device with an internet connection.

DASHBOARDS
What information matters most to your 
business? Customize your Mobile Equipment  
Manager dashboard for quick access to  
Shuttlewagon location and runtime data.

REPORTS
Replace manual processes and paperwork with 
electronic reporting tools that you can access 
anytime, from anywhere to make better business 
decisions with insight into actual Shuttlewagon 
usage.

GEO-FENCING
Be notified when your Shuttlewagon leaves a 
designated geographical area to eliminate losses 
due to theft.

GPS TRACKING
Get real-time GPS location data for your 
Shuttlewagon, displayed on familiar Google Maps 
interface. Bread crumb reports show a historical 
view of asset locations.

ALARMS
Receive alerts by text or e-mail when pre-defined 
conditions are met (Excessive runtime, machine 
parameters, or Shuttlewagon movement into or 
outside of a geo-fence). Notifications may be 
escalated and/or sent to multiple contacts.

RUNTIME
Know how long your Shuttlewagon was actually 
running to decrease maintenance costs and 
improve reliability.
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PHONE (816) 767.0300Receive instant data right on your Shuttlewagon’s operator 

control panel.


